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Windows 10 support ends in 2025 - Upgrade to Windows 11 today! 
 

Why Staying on Windows 10 is a Security Risk 

  

No More Security Updates: After October 14, 2025, Microsoft will no longer provide security 

updates or technical support for Windows 10. 

  

Increased Vulnerability: Without regular updates, your device will be more susceptible to 

malware, viruses, and other cyber threats. 

  

Compliance Issues: Staying on an unsupported OS may lead to compliance issues with industry 

standards and regulations. Some applications may no longer work due to the increased 

security risk. 
 

Upgrade Today - What Windows 11 has to offer 
  

Enhanced Performance 

Faster and More Efficient: Enjoy quicker boot times, smoother multitasking, and improved 

battery life. 

Optimized for Modern Hardware: Take full advantage of the latest processors and hardware 

advancements. 

 

New and Improved Features 

Revamped Start Menu: A fresh, centred Start Menu that’s more intuitive and customizable. 

Snap Layouts and Groups: Effortlessly organise your open windows and boost your 

productivity. 

Widgets: Stay updated with personalised news, weather, and more, right on your desktop. 

Superior Security. 

 

Future-Proof Your Device 

Regular Updates: Stay ahead with the latest features and security updates. 

Extended Support: Ensure your device is supported for years to come. 
 

Minimum System Requirements for Windows 11 

• Processor: 1 GHz or faster with 2 or more cores on a compatible 64-bit processor or 

System on a Chip (SoC). 

• RAM: 4 GB or more. 

• Storage: 64 GB or larger storage device. 

• System Firmware: UEFI, Secure Boot capable. 

• TPM: Trusted Platform Module (TPM) version 2.0. 

• Graphics Card: Compatible with DirectX 12 or later with WDDM 2.0 driver. 

• Display: High definition (720p) display that is greater than 9” diagonally, 8 bits per 

colour channel. 
 

Dates to note: 

• 31st March 2025 – All new devices will come with Windows 11, there will be no 

downgrade option. 

• 14th October 2025 – End of support for Windows 10 

 
For more information or assistance with the upgrade please contact our 

team on 01603 475603, email ict@norfolk.gov.uk or speak to your 

support technician 
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